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Today –                                                       
   First Reading: Revelation 11:19; 12:1-6, 10
   Psalm # 45
   Second Reading:  1 Corinthians 15:20-26
   Gospel:  Luke 1:39-56
Next Sunday – August 22nd – 21st Sunday in Ordinary Time 
   First Reading:  Isaiah 66:18-21
   Psalm: # 117
   Second Reading: Hebrews 12:5-7, 11-13
   Gospel: Luke 13:22-30
___________________________________________________________

ASSUMPTION OF MARY – Today’s special feast of Mary’s assumption into 
heaven replaces the regular Sunday Mass.   Mary, as Jesus’  mother  was 
conceived without sin and after her death, her body was taken up to heaven 
to be with her Son Jesus in his glory as we will be one day.

As usual welcome to our faithful priest, FATHER MIKE MCCAFFERY.   
Thank you, Father for being with us. 

NEWS:  
     

-    Yesterday, Sister Margarete St. John made her final vows as a 
     Sister of Providence.   Many members of her came from Eastern  

           Canada for this special celebration.    Archbishop Smith  presided    
           at the special Mass and Matthew served.

- Sister Elizabeth will be leaving tonight for a holiday with her family 
      and they will celebrate her jubilee there since they were not able       
      to come here for the Jubilee celebration on June 12th.   

- Matthew will be leaving St, Theresa’s Parish on August 26rh to go to 
the new Seminary.    We wish him a successful year.    Let us 
continue to pray for him.

- Kent Shores is leaving tomorrow morning to attend a University in 
Texas.  We wish him much success in his studies and future.   John 
and Heather will be traveling with him.  They will not be here next 
Sunday, August 22nd as they will be returning that night.

  AUGUST 15, 2010                           
      ASSUMPTION 
         OF MARY

 Hail Mary, full of grace.
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